
 

 

NOTICE 

CITY OF BARRE 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING CANCELLED 

 
The Barre City Council meeting regularly 

Scheduled for Tuesday, September 6, 2016 has been cancelled. 

The next scheduled meeting will be Tuesday, September 13, 2014. 

 

Steven E. Mackenzie, P.E., City Manager 

 
 

 

 

OTHER MEETINGS AND EVENTS 

None  

 


